
 

25 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As you may know, an annual highlight of the Year 7 calendar is our visit to the Harlequin 
Theatre at Christmas time. This year, the Pantomime is the well-loved classic Cinderella and we 
are excited to be taking all students in the year group to see the matinee performance 
on Thursday 15 December. Oh yes, we are! 
  
We know that many of you are able to contribute to the cost of the Panto ticket for your young 
person. If you can make a payment towards this event, please go onto ParentPay and select 
Panto Christmas 22. There is the option to pay the full amount of £10, or to contribute towards 
this. 
  
All our 7s will go to the panto that afternoon, regardless of whether you have been able to 
contribute or not. The event is being supported by our ACE Foundation ensuring all our young 
people have opportunities like this; to visit the theatre, to watch live performances, and to 
experience seasonal traditions like the Christmas Pantomime, making memories for life, no 
matter what their current family financial circumstances may be. 
  
If you can pay something towards it, more ACE funding in the future can go to support our less-
advantaged students. 
  
Many thanks, and best wishes, 
 
Mrs C Williams 
Head of Year 7 
 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://carringtonschool.org/ace/

